
 

 

 
M e m o ra n d u m  
 
To:  Shamrock Building Systems, Inc. 
From:  Abdul Amer, PE 
Date:  July 7th, 2023 
Subject: Trip Generation Memorandum for Proposed Storage Facility Development in Smyrna, 

Georgia | A&R 23-116 
                                                                                                                                                                   
The purpose of this memorandum is to estimate the trip generation that will result from the proposed 
storage facility development in Smyrna, Georgia. The development proposes a driveway connection with 
the north end of the unnamed driveway at 3265 Atlanta Road SE. The facility will consist of 900 climate-
controlled self-storage units. A site overlay map for the proposed development is shown below. 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 



METHODOLOGY 
Trip generation estimates for the project were based on the rates and equations published in the 11th 
edition of the Institute of Transportation Engineers (ITE) Trip Generation Manual. This reference contains 
traffic volume count data collected at similar facilities nationwide. The trip generation referenced is based 
on the land use category 151 – Mini-Warehouse. 

Land Use: 151 – Mini-Warehouse:  A mini-warehouse is a building in which a number of storage units or 
vaults are rented for the storage of goods. They are typically referred to as “self-storage” facilities. Each 
unit is physically separated from other units. 

TRIP GENERATION 

The results of the trip generation analysis for the proposed development are shown in Table 1 below. 

Table 1 – Trip Generation for Proposed Development 

Land Use Size 
AM Peak Hour PM Peak Hour 24 Hour 

Enter Exit Total Enter Exit Total Total  
ITE 151 – Mini-Warehouse 900 Units 6 6 12 5 6 11 166 

Based on trip generation rates published in the Institute of Transportation Engineer’s Trip Generation 
Manual, 11th edition, the proposed residential development will generate 12 new external two-way trips 
in the AM peak hour, 11 new external two-way trips in the PM peak hour, and 166 new external two-way 
trips in a 24-hour weekday period. 






